
To the committee, 
 
I have worked in the Solar Industry for the past 5 years and hope to continue working in the solar 
industry for the next 5-15 years. Scrapping Arena and other solar support is going set the industry 
backwards and threaten many jobs. Arena has been set in legislation and should be left to do its job, 
for the better of our industry, jobs and country. 
 

Regards, 
 
Steve Bawden 
Operations Manager 

   
GTIS Pty Ltd ta CommPower 
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